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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

INCREASE IN SHAREHOLDING OF
CONTROLLING SHAREHOLDER

Prince Frog International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) was informed by its controlling 
shareholder, Prince Frog International Company Limited (“Prince Frog International”), a 
company wholly owned by Mr. Li Zhenhui, the chairman of the board of directors of the Company, 
that on 12 July 2012, Prince Frog International purchased on the market a total of 164,000 shares 
of the Company. Prince Frog International will continue to purchase shares of the Company in 
the future in appropriate circumstances. The board of directors of the Company considers such 
move signifi es the controlling shareholder’s long-term commitment to and confi dence towards the 
prospects of the Company.

As a result, Prince Frog International currently holds 307,708,500 shares of the Company, 
representing approximately 30.52% of the issued share capital of the Company. Prince Frog 
International will ensure that the level of public fl oat of the shares of the Company fulfi lls the 
requirement under Rule 8.08 of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock 
Exchange of Hong Kong Limited of having at least 25% of its total issued share capital held by the 
public.
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